
St Neot Community Primary School and Nursery, Loveny Road, St Neot, Liskeard, Cornwall PL14 6NL       
Tel-01579 320580     Email- secretary@st-neot.cornwall.sch.uk 

                                           Head teacher-Sam Bowden             Chair of Governors:  Rebecca Boyde 

“A happy learning environment for all”        www.st-neot.cornwall.sch.uk   

         Friday 24th November 2023 

NURSERY NEWS 
Theme Autumn Term:  Traditional tales/Christmas 

Weekly Topic/book:  Jack and the Beanstalk. 
 

As the weather is turning colder, please could all children have 
a weather appropriate coat and hat for nursery please. 

 
Could you please ensure that communication books are 

checked regularly—Thank you. 
 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
4th December:  Christmas Fayre 2pm-4pm - poster attached  
5th December: PTA wreath making at Trevenna 7.30pm  
   (bookings only) 
6th December: Christmas Story Time 5-6pm—school hall 
13th December: Christmas Concert 1.30pm and 6pm—Church 
14th December: Christmas Jumper day 
19th December: LAST DAY OF TERM 
4th January:  FIRST DAY OF TERM 
 

Keep checking these dates as they may change at 
short notice 

Loveny Sports Festival 
The children in Loveny class attended Callington for a sports  

festival on Tuesday doing multi skills.   
Their behaviour was  exemplary and they had a great time!  

DRUM ASSEMBLY 
Parents of children who are having drum lessons, are welcome to 
come and watch the drum assembly on Monday 27th November 

at 2.45pm in the school hall. 

HOUSE POINTS 
This week’s house points have been awarded to children who 

have worked hard, been polite and helpful and gone above and 
beyond to help the school run smoothly.  

Aylward:     66      Davy:  70    Trevithick: 65 
Total:      791               995                  820       

           
 Well done to you all 

Teddy Tombola 
If you have any teddy 

bears to donate for the 
teddy tombola at the 
Christmas Fayre they 

would be gratefully  
received.  Please drop 

them to the school office. 

UNIFORM ORDERS 
An order has now been placed and is estimated to arrive in 4 weeks 
time.  Please could all outstanding payments be made for uniform 

that has been received this term. 

     CHRISTMAS POST BOX 
The Christmas post box will open on  

Friday 1st December.   
Children can post their cards and pay  
2p for the stamp, same day delivery is 

guaranteed!   
We do encourage children not to send too 

many cards.   
The money will go to RNIB charity. 

Christmas Jumpers 
If you have any unwanted kids 

jumpers to sell at the Xmas fayre 
as a fundraiser, please drop them 

to the school office.  

The PTA would like to ask for 
donations of cakes and biscuits 
to sell at the Christmas Fayre.  If 
you are able to help, please drop 
them to the school office or email 

PTA@st-neot.cornwall.sch.uk 
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